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St Mary’s Primary School
70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    sgallagher125@c2kni.net

Monday:    
Tuesday:    P1-7 PE                 
Wednesday: 

Thursday:  Engage
Friday:    AB Coaching   
Congratulations

A huge congratulation to Sean Stewart who was selected as overall winner in the Northern Ireland region of the ‘If you were an engineer what would you do?’ competition. Well done Sean this is a fantastic achievement to be chosen as the overall Northern Ireland winner and we are all very proud of you. 

Covid-19
To help reduce the spread of coronavirus, following PHA guidance we keep the windows open to ensure the classrooms are well ventilated. As the weather is turning colder your child may need to wear additional clothing so hoodies, fleeces etc are allowed to be worn over school uniform.
Mental Health and Well Being

The Department of Education informed us late last week that they will give each school an allocated sum of money to be spent solely on the Mental Health and Well Being of pupils and staff. As you can imagine this late notice caused a real rush to book mentors and programmes. We have managed to secure a Mental Health and Well Being programme which will be delivered to the children after Christmas. This also includes a programme for staff which we can only secure a place for next Friday 11th December. As the two programmes go hand in hand we don’t want to miss out on the staff programme next week. Therefore, I am asking that all children are collected at 12.30pm on Friday 11th December after they’ve had dinner. I apologise for any inconvenience this may cause but I hope you understand.
Reminder

Please ensure if you haven’t already done so to send in a spare set of clothes for children in Miss Mc Rory’s room.
Also please make sure you send in outstanding milk and/or AB Coaching money.
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OUR success is doing OUR best!

